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Open book meetings are an important aspect of transparency in the assessment of real
property.  The Hennepin County Assessor’s office will host 5 in person locations throughout the
county and a virtual meeting session for taxpayers to discuss their assessments. Taxpayers
located in a city that has an open book can attend any of the meetings, regardless of the city
their property is in. 

For more information, please click here!

https://www.cityofminnetrista.com/finance/page/2024-open-book-meetings
https://minnetristamn.civicpluswebopen.com/finance/page/hennepin-county-open-book-meetings

